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Dear Classmates, 

I hope that all is well with you and yours, and that you are coping with the effects of this 
pandemic as best you can. 

As you may be aware, our class agent, Jim Miller, died this past August after a long, brave battle 
with leukemia.  The College has asked me to be his replacement.  As Jim was my great friend, I 
can think of no better way to honor his memory than to pick up his mantle. 

I always thought that Jim did a particularly good job of keeping us informed of what was 
happening with each other’s lives.  Therefore, I encourage each of you to let me know what is 
going on in your world: Anniversaries; grandbabies; career accomplishments.  Please drop me a 
line to let me know and I will include it in my class agent letters to follow.  The best way to 
reach me is my email, wabashagent80@gmail.com.  If you do not have email, feel free to send a 
letter to the College Alumni Office. 

Last year the College was forced to cancel Big Bash weekend, which would have included 
honoring our class for our fortieth reunion.  Right now, the College is tentatively making plans 
for Big Bash weekend to be held on June 4-5 (the first weekend of the month).  Because the 
College was not able to honor us last year, this year’s event will include recognizing us; 
therefore, the College is encouraging us to attend.  I will be reaching out to you to remind you 
and to encourage you to contact your friends in our class about our rescheduled reunion.  I will 
also let you know of any updates or changes in the College’s plans. 

I look forward to hearing from you.  Take care, stay healthy, and God bless. 

Yours in Wabash, 

 

Ken Williams ‘80 

Class Agent 
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